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Dear Families,  
 
 

 
 

  
 
 

 

 

 
 
Well done to our year 11 students who are really engaged in preparation  
For their next set of mock exams after half term. Form time interventions 
for Maths, English and Science are running across the week and lunchtime 

/after-school revision sessions are well attended (aided by tea and biscuits!)   
The revision schedule has been shared but please let us know if students 
need additional support in a particular subject by contacting their teacher directly.   
 

Year 9 Progress Evening/Options Evening  
 

Year 9 Progress Evening takes place on Thursday 8th February and appointments are available now. In addition to 
meetings with subject teachers, Mr Guy will be giving a presentation on the options process so that families have the 

information they need to support their young person with these important choices. The presentations will run at 
4pm, 5pm and 6pm.   
 

Flegg Parkrun  
 

Flegg High Parkrun celebrated its one hundredth event this week. We had a great time and want to say a big thank 
you to everyone who came and celebrated with us.   
Saturday was a beautiful sunny morning and 61 people joined us to run, jog or walk the 5K course in the school 
grounds. This included 14 people new to our event and 9 people who recorded personal best times.  We celebrated 
with banners and cupcakes at the finish line.  A special mention to year 9 pupil Mason Fryer who joins us every week 
without fail and celebrated his 100th Parkrun this week too. A fabulous achievement Mason - well done!  
 

We also want to thank the 16 amazing volunteers this week, without these special people we would not be able to 
make the event happen.   
 

Parkrun is a friendly and inclusive event and we would love to see new faces from the community join us to take part 
or join our team of volunteers.  If you would like further information please email us at: flegghigh@parkrun.com or 
message us through our Facebook page.  
 

       

 

 

Friday 2nd February 2024 

 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter.  
 
This week we have welcomed Mr David Bailey to the academy as Vice Principal. 
Mr Bailey will be supporting the pastoral team and working closely with 
students and families. Mr Bailey is a very experienced senior leader, and we 
look forward to seeing the positive impact of his work across the academy. Mr 
Bailey has spent time today meeting with year 7-10 students today to find out 
about their experience within the academy.  
 

mailto:flegghigh@parkrun.com


Prom preparation  
A big thank you to Amanda Draper for donating some beautiful prom dresses to the academy. If you have a 
child in year 11 and would like to discuss borrowing prom attire from our second-hand uniform shop, 
please contact Mrs Spooner on dspooner@fleggoa.co.uk  
 
  
 

 

 

       

Dear Flegg families, 

We are pleased to announce that Minors & Brady are helping advertise our upcoming Easter Fayre on 
Saturday 16th March. However, they need the help of locals and their front gardens! 

Would you like to support this local cause by having an advertisement board in your garden for around 4 
weeks prior to the event? If yes, please reach out to Minors & Brady using the below details. The aim will 
be to have 100 boards around Martham and surrounding villages advertising the fayre! 

Minors & Brady are an independent local estate agent, with their local branch in Caister-On-Sea. Please 
note due to the number of potential email enquiries, they won’t be responded too, but by emailing in 
you’re granting permission for a board to be put up. The boards will be erected and taken down by Agency 
Express making this hassle free. 

Your support to the Fayre, and subsequently school, would be gratefully appreciated. 

The cut-off date is Tuesday 13th February. 

To organise your board, use the below contact details: 

Caister@minorsandbrady.co.uk / 01493 806188 

The details they will need are: 

Full Name: 

Address: 

Postcode: 

Email: 

Contact Number: 

Kind regards 

Flegg High Ormiston Academy 

 

 

Flegg Event Team 

A plea from the Event Team and Minors & Brady 
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Attendance Corner  
Well done to our 100% attendance weekly draw winners:  
 
Nithiesh Dinesh 7ABU 
Charlie Rimmer 8RTR 
Isra Anwar 9DRI 
Tia Gray 10EPA 
Jakob Brooks 11CUT 
 
 

Year 9 reminder. 
Year 9 students will be having their DTP and Men ACWY vaccinations on Friday 9th February. Please can we 
ask that students short sleeves shirt and that they have eaten breakfast.   
 
  

 
 

 

 

 
 
Here’s a selection of the mouth-watering dishes that have been produced in Catering this week: 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 

Excellent Work  

 



PSHE 
This week students are studying: 
 
Year 7 Being an aspirational student 
Year 8 how can we budget our money 
Year 9 Relationship types 
Year 10 Online safety 

 

Questions for the Trust  
Do you have a question for Ormiston Academies Trust? Would you like to find out more about their role in 
terms of support and governance of our academy? If so, why not submit a question for our education 
director, Mr Aron Whiles? We will collate the questions and answers and publish them in a future edition 
of this newsletter.  
  
 

 
 

   
 

   
 

 

Dates for your diary 
Thursday 8th February 3.30pm-6.30pm Year 9 Progress Evening 
Friday 9th February Year 9 DTP and Men ACWY vaccinations 
Monday 19th – Friday 23rd February Half Term 
Friday 15th March Non School uniform day for Easter Fayre 
Saturday 16th March 10am-4pm Easter Fayre 
Friday 29th March – Friday 12th April Easter Holidays  
 
 
With kind regards,  

 

Mrs Jane Bennett, Principal                           

 

Flegg Notices 



       

  

 
 

    To find out more go follow National Online Safety on Facebook www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety  

Online Safety advice for parents and carers 

http://www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety


 
 
 

    
 
 

Community Events & Notices 


